
CHILDRENS ROOM and UPPER LEVEL LOBBY  

RENOVATION UPDATE 

We are thrilled  to announce the Children’s Room  &  

Upper Level Lobby  updates  will begin                     

June 4th –August 24  

Conference Rooms will not be available to the Public 

after June 11,  2018 

Visit us in our       

Children’s Room 

temporary location 

on the Middle Level 

Starting June 2  

We would like to express 

our gratitude and                

appreciation to the Library 

Trustees, Mayor Sullivan 

and Town Council who have 

made these changes          

possible.  

Joseph C. Sullivan  

           Mayor 


